
Leslie R. Swan 
Supervisor ofElections 
Indian River County 

August 30, 2022 

The Honorable Peter O'Bryan 
Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 
Indian River County 
1801 27th Street, Building A 
Vero Beach FL 32960 

Dear Chairman O'Bryan: 

The Supervisor of Elections office collects fees for candidate and initiative petition verification and 
preparation of data lists. I am respectfully requesting to have the revenue received from petition 
verification fees and data list preparation be rolled back into the Supervisor of Elections FY2021/2022 
budget. 

The Supervisor of Elections office verified 34,897 petitions and fulfilled 58 data lists during FY2021- 2022. 
I have enclosed the receipts for providing these services totaling $6,243.35. 

Three ballot-on-demand ballot printers malfunctioned during early voting for the August 23 Primary 
Election. Due to the age of the printers, replacement parts are no longer available. These funds will allow 
our office to purchase new printers. 

Should you have any questions regarding the appropriation of these funds please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Most sincerely, 

 
Leslie R. Swan 
Supervisor of Elections 

Enclosures 
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